
ST. GEORGE HISTORICAL SOCIETY 
SPONSORED BY ROCKDALE MUNICIPAL COUNCIL 

53 Bruce Street, 
BEXLEY. 2207, 

13th June, 1969. 

Dear Friend and Member, 

The next meeting of the above Society will be held as 
follows: 

Date. 	 Friday Evening next, 20th June, 1969, at 8. 00 p.m. 

Place. 	 Council Chamber, Town Hall, Princes Highway, 
Rockdale. 

Guest Speaker. Mr. Vince Saunders will present a paper on "Old 
Forest Road". 

Business. 	General. 

Would lady members please bring a plate. 

D. Sinclair, 	 R. W. Rathbone, 

Hon. Secretary. 

587. 4813 

Supper Roster. Mrs. Eardley and Mrs. Perkins. Miss Dunsmore, 
Miss Cheetham and Mrs. Wilson. 

* 	 * 	 * 



OUTING TO HUNTER'S HILL, (Yes, we mean it this time), 

•Saturday, 19th July leaving the Rockdale Town Hall at 12. 30 p.m. 
Bring your own afternoon tea. $1. 00 per person. Ring Mr. Sinclair, 
587-4555 for bookings. 

BULLI PUBLIC SCHOOL CENTENARY. 

Mr. Bill Bayley, who so efficiently escorted us around Bulli some 
time ago has written to inform us of his school's Centenary Celebrations, 
Saturday 12th July, 1969, at 2. 00 p.m. Full details will be available 
at the meeting. 

"HISTORIC BUILDINGS OF WINDSOR & RICHMOND". 

A most interesting booklet issued by the State Planning Authority 
of N. S. W. entitled "Historic Buildings, Windsor and Richmond' may 
be had at a cost of 50 cents from the office of the Authority located on 
the 4th Floor of Mark Foys Building, Liverpool Street, Sydney. This 
publication is recommended to our members who may be acquainted with 
these old farming areas. 

OUR TRIP TO MINNAMURRA. 
Eileen Eardley. 

On Saturday, April 19th members of the St. George Historical 
Society and their friends had an outing to Minnamurra Reserve. Leaving 
Rockdale at 9.00 a. m. the Bus, which was chartered for the day, wended 
its way along Princes Highway to Sutherland where four more passengers 
were picked up, filling the bus to capacity. The weather was perfect, 
and all were in good spirits. 

A morning tea stop was made at Sublime Point which, that day, 
lived up to its name. Sublime Point rarely, in these days of smog, offers 
such views as were enjoyed and photographed by enthusiasts. 

Our President, Mr. Don Sinclair had the job of "rounding up" 
his charges, and we resumed our journey via Mount Kiera and .Albion 
Park, On arrival at the Reserve the Park Ranger, Mr. Howard Judd 
welcomed our party and invited us to enjoy lunch and a "cuppa", after 
which he gave a short address on the many attractions of the Reserve, not 
the least being the most recent acquisition, The Regional Museum. This 
has been built to represent, externally at least, an old cottage. In his 
address, Mr. Judd told or explained to us that the walls of the Museum 
were Slab, and the stone chimney incorporated in the building was 
transferred, brick by brick, from the Rangers original old cottage at the 
entrance to the Reserve. 

The roof was covered with shingles obtained from an old building 
in the vicinity, being carefully overlaid on galvanised iron to ensure that 
the structure was water proof. To view the exhibits, a full length 
verandah has been placed on the southern side, and two large glass 
windows with a centrally placed doorway have been added. The 
Museum altogether proved a great attraction. 


